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To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to express my concern in regard to extending this bill. Even though some restrictions have lifted there 
are still inconsistencies that make it difficult for businesses to do business and plans to be made.  One big area is 
weddings. I can attend a church service, no problem and I can go out for a meal, even a party at a restaurant, but to 
attend a wedding if one person who is invited is not vaccinated  then there can only be 20 people at the wedding. 
This makes no sense. They are literally the the same scenarios. unvaccinated  people can go to church, unvaccinated 
people can go out to a restaurant.  We have not come all this way with vaccine numbers to continue this harmful 
practice that causes division in our community. We have not seen the extreme numbers predicated once our 
borders opened. Please, do not extend this bill past March 26 as it currently stands.  
Sincerely  
Meredith Lydeamore 

 
 

Sent from my iPhone 
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